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    We have another successful dance under our belts.  56
dancers in the hall for our Glow Worm dance.  There were
6 squares on the floor as we moved to the glow of flashlights
- and the flashing of Lynn’s glasses.  A sight to behold, I’m
sure.  The Hex of a Squares retrieved their banner and the
Ramblers stole ours.  The Hazelnut Crackers were also there
with more than a square so we owe 2 more visits.
     Thanks to those who supported the MO State Conven-
tion in Sedalia this year. We had a really nice group from our
club in attendance.  I hope you all had a good time.  I sure
did.
     Robert and Glenda have some big plans for “half time”
at our next dance so you won’t want to miss it.  Wear your
favorite team shirt or jersey be it NFL, college or high school.
Just come out and have a good time.
     Don’t forget that we are having the Bears on Patrol dance
coming up in January so when you start your Christmas shop-
ping, be sure to pick up an extra toy and put it in your cart.
     I was so pleasantly surprised at our dance to see Bill &
Jennifer and  Charlie & Sue back with us. It’s been a while
and we’re sure glad they’re back among the healthy again.
If we could just get all of us healthy at the same time...  June
has been fighting a bug she can’t seem to shake and it seems
like everyone you talk to has had something or another.  Let’s
hope that 2007 brings us all better health!
     It will soon be time for our club Christmas Party.  The
date was set for December 10th and the time, 2pm.  Loca-
tion is Carol Hershey’s.  (Ask Carol for directions)  Bring a
covered dish, an  inexpensive gift for the gift exchange and
your good humor.   This has always been a special time of
good fellowship for all of us so I hope that since we set the
date early, all of you will be able to attend.
      In the past we have had several club gatherings each
year and I would like to continue to do that.  It has been
suggested that we take a day trip next summer as a group.  I
would like to have some feed back on that, negative or posi-
tive, just so I know what you think.  I’d also like to give
some thought to mayber having a game day or football party
or something of that nature.  Just a time when we can all get
together and enjoy each other’s company.  If you have ideas
or are willing to provide a place, please let me know.

Past Visitations
Oct 20 Live Wires 6

#  Steal a Banner Navy & Wine
% Retrieve Our Banner Navy & Natural/Cream
*  Repay a visit  Any Attire

     Thanks to my friend, Barb, who went with us and agreed
to be adopted into our club for the evening, we were able to
repay our visit to the Live Wires.  Since our October dance,
we still have 6 visits to repay.  That includes retrieving 2
banners.  3 of those visits are on the schedule and I’m hop-
ing not to get any further behind.  I’m not planning to sched-
ule anything for the holiday weekend but I will need your
support whenever you can give it in the following weeks.
     I know I’ve said it before, but I don’t think I can say
enough how much I appreciate all you, individually and col-
lectively, do for me and for the club.  Thanks from the bot-
tom of my heart.  Without you, there would be no B-N-R
Squares.  You are a very special group of people and I’m
lucky to count you among my friends.
     Our November dance is our Football Fan Dance.  Some-
times we bring refreshments reminiscent of tailgating but I’m
sure whatever you bring will be wonderful.  Remember this
is a casual dance so wear your favorite football shirt.
     When you sit down to your Thansgiving dinner and are
counting your blessings, please remember to count all those
you receive from this wonderful activity of ours, including all
the many special friends here at the B-N-R Squares.

Happy Thanksgiving

Futur e Visitations

%Sat Nov 04 Santa Fe Trailers
* Sat Nov 11 Hazelnut Crackers
%Sat Nov 18 Ramblers
    Fri Nov 24 Our Dance



BE IN OUR SQUARES
Lynn Nelson
8510 Sandusky Ave
Kansas City, KS  66112

NEXT CLUB DANCE

Friday, November 24th
Football Fan Dance

Dances in blue sponsored by the club:

Let’s Go Dancing

Feb 03 NEKSDCA Festival - Emporia
Mar 31 Pre-Convention/2008 Natl Conv-Wichita
Apr 20 Tim Tyl - Gashland UMC
June 1-2 KS State Convention - Salina, KS
June 07 Tom Roper - Gashland UMC
June 14 Mike Sikorsky - TBA
July  07 Mike Hogan - Gashland UMC
Aug 03 Lanny Weaklend - TBA
Aug 18 DeeDee Dougherty - TBA
Aug 25 Paul Henze - TBA
Sept 06 Mike Sikorsky - TBA (tentative)

To:

Special Dances

2008 Nat’l Pre-Convention
     Are you registered for the 2008 National Convention in
Wichita, KS?  If so, you are entitled to attend the Pre-Con-
vention dance at NO ADDITIONAL CHARGE.   The KS
State Callers are having a dance on Wednesday and your
pre-registration is your admission to the dance on Saturday
night with Tom Roper and Jerry Junck.  Won’t you join us?
     If you’re not pre-registered, I have the forms you need
to fix that!  By pre-registering, you will receive the housing
form for 2008 three months ahead of everyone else.

Happy Birthday and
Happy Anniversary

from the B-N-R Squares

Nov  24 Football Fan Dance
Dec  25 After Christmas Dance
Jan   26 Bears on Patrol
Feb  23 Mardi Gras
Mar 23 Willie Wonka Dance
Apr  27 Crazy T-Shirt
May 25 Hawaiian Dance

Themes

Birthdays
   3 - Brandon Woods
17 - Reagan Woods

News on the Web
     I’ve finally done it.  Thanks to our wonderful webmaster,
Dan Wheeler, we now have our newsletter and our roster
on our website.  Go to the site at the top of this newsletter
and click on B-N-R Squares at the bottom of the page.
That will take you straight to the club website.  There will be
a button to click on to get to the current newsletter and he
will leave old newsletters there, as well, so you can refer to
them if need be.  If you have an e-mail address that can be
used personally, this will likely be the last newsletter you
receive by snail mail.  Let me know what you think.

Anniversaries
16 -John & Rosemary Brundage




